
 

 

10 July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are very excited to announce that Year 4 will be attending Young Voices at Sheffield Arena on Thursday 
29th January 2026. It is a fantastic opportunity for the children to perform in an arena as a massed choir 
and children who have attended the event in previous years have had a fantastic time! It really is an 
amazing experience for all. 
 

Young Voices is the largest children’s choir concert in the world and an absolutely amazing opportunity to 

be a part of something special. On the day, children will leave Carr Junior at midday on the 29th of January 

and we expect to be back at Carr Junior School at around 10:30pm. The concert itself is essentially one big 

sing along, with special guest performances and the opportunity to share a love of music with thousands 

of other children.  

 

For more information, please feel visit the Young Voices Youtube channel @YVTVChannel to see what is in 

store! 

 

This year, parents need to book their own tickets and order a t-shirt for their child if they wish. Families 

can do this by following this link. from our experience, most of the children who attend Young Voices do 

tend to wear a Young Voices t-shirt, however this is not a necessity and families may wish to send their 

child with a plain white t-shirt instead. 

 

As we need to confirm numbers with the venue as soon as possible, we ask that you secure your child’s 

place. In order to do this, the cost is £13 to cover the transport and this payment should be made on 

ParentPay no later than Friday 7th November. We will take the £13 payment as confirmation of your child’s 

attendance.  

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  

 

Laura Winston 

Head of School (From September) 

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/login

